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Good Evening Vanners. Hope everyone is safe and getting ready for the new year. The Van 

Show at Sam's Beach Bar is ON! Everything is a go including having the Firebirds band for 

our entertainment! All of the awards are going to be peoples’ choice and once again we 

have some really cool awards to hand out. There will be Overstuffed Goodie bags, Dash 

Plaques and T-shirts. We will be meeting at the Museum around 8 am ish and plan to leave 

by 8;30 to be at Sam's ASAP. The earlier we get there, the more spots we get. We had a 

really cool caravan over to Sam's last time! So......we are looking for a few good Vans. If you 

are interested in showing your van, please let me know as space is limited. Everyone is 

welcome and we have other parking available for spectators. The show starts about 9am 

and awards will be around 3pm. Sam's will give us a 25% discount on our food orders. Yes, 

this a Museum fundraiser. Entry fee is $15 per Van. If you signed up for last year you are 

ready to go this year ! Any questions just let me know. PM call or e-mail 727-863-7033, 

surferjo2@aol.com Keep on Vannin! 

 

 


